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CEMETERIES 
SCHEDULED TURF  
MAINTENANCE SEASON

Cemetery Bylaw No. 6-27 states all artificial flowers and other 
tokens of remembrance composed of artificial foliage shall only 
remain on gravesites from October 1st through to the second 
Monday in April.   

We ask family members to remove all items before Monday, 
April 15, 2024. Items in City-issued flower stands are exempt 
from this rule.  Any items not collected before this date will 
be placed at the Hillside Cemetery flower storage area and 
available for pickup no later than April 29 and are not to be 
placed back on the grave site until after October 1.

Commencing Thursday, April 18, 2024, and every Thursday 
after through to October 1, 2024, flowers placed on 
gravesites will be removed and placed at the flower storage 
area for our scheduled turf maintenance. This does not include 
flowers in City-issued flower stands. 

It is recommended limiting grave embellishments to fresh 
cut flowers only during the turf maintenance season and that 
anyone who wishes to place flowers on graves do so after 3:00 
pm Friday of each week.

If you have any questions please contact the Hillside Cemetery 
Office at 250-828-3462. Thank you for your co-operation.


